OFFICE OF THE COUNTY EXECUTIVE

Chris Abele

MILWAUKEE COUNTY EXECUTIVE

DATE: June 2, 2011

TO: The Honorable Lee Holloway, Chairman. Milwaukee County Board of Supervisors
FROM: Chris Abele, County Executive

SUBJECT: Amendments to Milwaukee County Code of General Ordinances Section 17

Enclosed please find for your consideration my proposed amendments and revisions to the vacation
and sick allowance ordinance pertaining to non-represented employees. The intent of this proposed
ordinance revision is to bring our policies more in line with other units of government and the
private sector. The changes include amending polices for returning former employees so they more
closely reflect those of new employees, reducing vacation carryover and placing a limit on sick
leave accrual.

If enacted, these changes will result in policies that offer attractive benefits to current and future
employees and prevent financial outcomes not intended by policymakers. I look forward to
working with you and the Board on improving our existing ordinance.

Chris Abele
Milwaukee County Executive

Attachment

Cc: Supervisor Joe Sanfelippo, Chair, Personnel Committee
Rick Ceschin, Research Analyst
Jodi Mapp, Committee Clerk
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